
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the post of LSA Interventions at Colchester Academy. I 
hope you will be encouraged to apply for what we consider to be a challenging and 
rewarding position.  
 
Here at Colchester Academy, we strive to ensure that our young people receive the 
very best education, realise their full potential and are prepared to become responsible 
and successful citizens. Together we have an unrelenting focus on the individual and 
create a culture where we develop students’ character, with absolute commitment, 
giving our young people the currency they need for their future.  
 
If successful, you would be joining the Academy at a very exciting time, we have just 
joined a small, local Academy Chain, South Suffolk Learning Trust.  
 
We can promise you unswerving dedication from a talented group of staff who believe 
passionately in giving the very best opportunities to all of the young people within our 
community, both inside the classroom and beyond, to enrich their education with many 
and varied opportunities.  
 
Please look through the application pack, our website or even come and visit us, to see 
for yourself what Colchester Academy can offer you.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs J Betts 
Principal 

 


